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Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back! It was so lovely to see everyone on Thursday and today with things returning almost to normal in school as 
well. I am always amazed at how well the children settle, even when the routines change. Thank you for your support in 
helping your children with this transition; they all look so smart too! 
 
This morning we had our first Team assembly in 18 months, with all the children in the hall. We look forward to welcoming 
parents back next week and thank you for your patience while we settled the children this week. We celebrated the many 
achievements of the children, which happened during the summer holidays and prayed for those people around the world 
who are affected by war or extreme weather disasters. We also remembered to thank God for our safe return to school. 
 
Happy Book 
Mrs Ashbee wanted to thank; Reggie for sharing and caring, Fitzwalter class for being so polite and well behaved and Mitchell 
for being an amazing ICT technician.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Danielle and Oliver both completed the summer reading challenge and received a medal and certificate; Archie was 
presented with 2 awards for golf; Patrick was very proud of his achievements in rugby; Sienna was presented with 3 
certificates for her amazing achievements in swimming and Lola, Ruby and Harper all received swimming awards for their 
progress in swimming while on holiday.   
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Danielle, Oliver, Alfie, Noah, Tilly, Rose, 
Sophia, Catherine, Abigail and Patrick. Danielle, Oliver, Noah, Tilly, Sophia and Catherine have achieved their Silver 
Mathletics award and Noah was very proud of his Gold Mathletics award. Our Class Spelling Shed Superstar is Fitzwalter 
class with 6,291,64 points.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: classes who have settled well after the summer holiday. 
Copeland: All of the children settled in so well and had fun exploring and investigating all of the resources and activities.  
Durrington: All the children settled amazingly well. They have been very engaged in their learning and have enjoyed 
discovering their classroom. 
Fitzwalter: All the children have made a great start to the school year. They have already produced some great work. 
Quickbury: It has been lovely to welcome our new Quickbury class. The children have all been such great role models to the 
whole school. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Dates  
Half-Term - Monday 25th to Friday 29th October 2021 
Inset Day - Friday 22nd October 2021 
Inset Day - Monday 1st November 2021 
  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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